
           

  
 

  

Katherine Goulding 
Senior  Executive,  Access and  Licensing  
Tel: 0207 282 2198  
Email:  katherine.goulding@orr.gov.uk    

11  February 2019  

GB Railfreight Limited 
DB Cargo (UK) Limited 

Network Rail  Infrastructure  Limited 

By email  only 

Dear Sirs,  

Appeals under Part M of the Network Code by GB Railfreight Limited and DB Cargo 
(UK) Limited in respect of decisions TTP1331 and TTP1376 

1. On 18  January 2019,  we confirmed  that we would hear the above appeals.  We 
proposed  to first consider: (i) whether  the TTP was correct in determining  that 
TTP1331 and TTP1376 raised issues which were outside its jurisdiction;  and (ii) if not, 
whether the Hybrid  Timetable properly took  effect  as the New Working Timetable. 

2. We noted that we  would  consider whether we require  any further information from the 
parties on these  issues and would  revert to you  on this as soon as  possible. 

3. We confirm that we  do not currently require  any further information on  these issues 
and we  will revert to you as quickly  as possible. 

Yours faithfully  

Katherine Goulding 
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